
 
November 13th 

1957 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 
 
It was extremely polite and friendly of you to bother to write me about my lectures at 
the College. I too had a touch of “flo” followed by lingering after-effects which would 
have prevented me form attending the first two lectures had anyone else been giving 
them. As it was, I felt that I was rather obligated to attend. 
 
I had originally no idea of publishing the lectures; but at the final one, Miss McBride 
informed me that they could be printed if I choose to turn in the manuscript. 
 
Probably, having written there out for oral delivery, they are so far along toward the 
printer that I should give them the little extra shore to launch them from the press? 
 
Again my appreciation of your [...il·legible]! 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
[Signatura] 
 
 
 
 


